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Bragg, Jennifer L (WAS) 

From: Bragg, Jennifer L (WAS) 

Sent: Thursday, September 14, 2017 8:14 AM 

To: NIH FOIA 

Subject: Re: [Ext] NIH FOIA 45716 

Dear Katherine, 

I wanted to check in regarding this request. I am concerned that, despite the passage of more than 6 months, we have 

not received documents. Can you please advise regarding the status of your production. 

Kind regards, 

Jennifer Bragg 

On Feb 23, 2017, at 7:24 AM, NIH FOIA <nihfoia@od.nih.gov> wrote: 

Ms. Bragg, 

Regarding your FOIA request for records regarding Vtesse that we discussed. I will be able to send you 

records on a rolling basis. The NCATS records need to go out for predisclosure notification and I will send 

those out today. Those should be back and available for release in the next few weeks. The NICHD 

records will be released in about a month depending on how long the cases in front of it takes. 

Regards, 

Katherine UhI 

NIH FOIA 

301-496-5633 
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